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To all UEG Member Societies               Vienna, May 2024 
 
Call for Elections 2024 

We hereby inform you that the following positions on UEG Council are open for 

election: 

▪ Secretary General 

▪ Chair Scientific Committee 

UEG is implementing Article 10 of the UEG Statutes by giving notice of the 

elections prior to the annual Meeting of Members. The elections will be held at the 

Meeting of Members on Saturday, October 12, 2024, on occasion of UEG Week 

Vienna. 

Diversity is at the core of our organisation and the myUEG community. UEG unites 
individuals of all genders, ages, backgrounds, ethnicities, abilities, and 
experiences. We continue to strive for equality of opportunity and inclusion and 
invite a diverse field of applicants for this position. 
 
Job descriptions and formal criteria 

To emphasise that these positions are of major relevance for the development and 

success of United European Gastroenterology, UEG Council has developed job 

descriptions listing the required skills and experience. A detailed account of how 

each of the listed requirements will be fulfilled by the candidate must be given in 

the mission statement. Candidates are requested to seek support from a UEG 

Member Society and thus submit a letter of support with their online application. 

Please refer to the job descriptions to find a complete list of mandatory documents 

per position (linked above). 

Candidates are asked to submit their application via the online form. Applications 

submitted via e-mail or regular mail cannot be accepted. Please access the online 

application form on the UEG Website. 

Due date for application: September 10, 2024 

Submitted applications will be published on the myUEG dashboard a few weeks 

prior to the Meeting of Members, but no later than September 18, 2024.  

Each candidate must personally attend and present themselves to the UEG 

Meeting of Members on Saturday, October 12, 2024, at UEG Week Vienna. 

Elections will be held via live electronic vote during the meeting. 

We look forward to receiving applications from suitable and qualified candidates, 

who in case of their election will contribute to a stable and strong UEG. 

 

With kind regards, 

 

 

 
Prof. Matthias Löhr              Prof. Jeanin E. van Hooft 

UEG President               UEG Secretary General 

https://euueg.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/Ec_BnLHj55xEmkgGbdm566oBvab38TzBgqWOoxk_z8BaWA?e=3CiIyk
https://euueg.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/EaL4hsgwiHVLk7Yo_qdN7F4B0xGOV5TPjixoqsDQwYQUTg?e=pKdI8T
https://ueg.eu/opportunities/professional-advancement/open-positions
https://ueg.eu/p/158

